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City Manager’s Office           LovGov.org 
500 East Third Street, Suite 330 
Loveland, CO 80537  
970.962.2303 | TDD: 970.962.2620 

Chairwoman Jessica Rosenworcel 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC 20554 

 
 

Dear Chairwoman Rosenworcel: 
 

With this letter, I expressly endorse City Councilor John Fogle’s application to continue to serve on the 
Intergovernmental Advisory Committee of the Federal Communications Commission (FCC). 
 
Councilor Fogle has been a leading voice in the effort to bring high speed broadband to the City of Loveland. 
Established in 2018, the City of Loveland implemented its first Municipal Fiber Utility, which brought affordable, fast, 
and reliable internet to our 80,000 residents. Councilor John Fogle was closely involved with this effort, bringing it to 
fruition. He has served as Council Liaison to the Loveland Communications and Advisory Board, on the National 
League of Cities Information, Technology and Communications Advisory Committee, and served as co-chair for the 
Affordable Connectivity Program Working Group with the FCC. Additionally, he serves on the Board of Directors for 
the National League of Cities and the Board of Directors for the Colorado Municipal League where he has been a 
champion for telecommunications issues for our region. He has demonstrated excellence in collaborating with other 
stakeholders, gathering data, and synthesizing information while simultaneously aiding in outreach on broadband 
issues. With his nearly perfect attendance at Committee meetings, Councilor Fogle has firmly demonstrated his 
commitment in this area. 
 
The Loveland City Council is comprised of councilmembers with varying and diverse viewpoints. Councilor Fogle has 
shown his ability to collaborate with his fellow councilmembers to identify common goals and work towards 
solutions. Councilor Fogle always takes an active role in any endeavor he pursues, so I am confident he will continue 
to be an important voice for the Intergovernmental Advisory Committee. 
 
I sincerely hope you will reappoint Loveland City Councilor John Fogle for the Intergovernmental Advisory 
Committee with the FCC. This is Councilor Fogle’s third application for a committee position, which only further 
establishes his dedication in contributing to the Intergovernmental Advisory Committee and representing mid-size 
communities across the nation. We thank you for your consideration of John Fogle, Loveland City Councilor and 
dedicated public servant, for this role. 
 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Stephen C. Adams 
City Manager, City of Loveland 
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